
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 July 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our life skills curriculum and as a reward for all their hard work this year, 
Carroll class will be going on a trip to Odds Farm on Wednesday 12 July. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning at 2.30pm in time for the pupils to 
take their usual transport home. 
 
The pupils will be making their own sandwiches to take with them for a picnic on the 
day so there is no need to pack sandwiches for them to take. Please provide them 
with a few additional snacks. 
 
Please also provide your child with: 
 

• A sun hat 

• Sun cream 

• Adequate drinks/water to have throughout the day 

• Appropriate clothing – shorts, t-shirts (no vests/jumpers etc) 

• Trainers (no open toe shoes). Please bear in mind that these trainers may get 
messy. 

 
The trip has been discounted so that the cost to you is just £5.00. Please send this in 
with your child in a named envelope prior to the trip. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Tory Tofts 
Class Teacher 
 


